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Following the FEC's November 26, 2008 "Request for Additional Information" letter,  ACE Group PAC Treasurer Karen 

Valanzano spoke with Christopher J. Morse, FEC Senior Campaign Analyst, regarding the correspondence.  In that 

conversation, Mr. Morse indicated that after further review of ACE Group PAC filings he discovered an internal FEC 

database error caused the November 26th letter to be generated and there was no violation. Mr. Morse noted that due to 

the database error, ACE Group PAC did not need to respond to the November 26th letter. 


